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Question: Do you know when it was delivered to the government? 

Answer: The Independent Review of the Incidents at the Christmas Island Immigration Detention 
Centre and Villawood Immigration Detention Centre (the Hawke-Williams Review) was 
completed on 31 August 2011.  Copies of the report were provided to the Minister’s 
office on Thursday 1 September 2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


